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Dear parent/carer,  

Year 11 students  

Although we do have our summer school for Year 11 students, and the offer of a work placement too, 

this is our last week of all of the year group in together.  They have had a different programme of 

events, which will end on Friday with a breakfast together, form time, leavers’ assembly and shirt 

signing.  They can wear their own clothes.  Their last day as Year 11 will finish at midday on Friday.   

If you would like us to supervise your child after midday, please email attendance@st-hildas.co.uk 

Thank you for your replies regarding the prom.  Our House Captains and Mr Martin have worked really 

hard on this and we hope that they have a lovely time.   

After the strangest academic year I have experienced, we want to make sure that they make those 

memories that perhaps they were unable to in our lockdowns. Thanks to you for all of your support.  

I cannot say whether being a parent or carer of a Year 11 when they have Teacher Assessed Grades or 

actual GCSEs is harder, but I do know living with teenagers brings some challenges, but hopefully lots 

of rewards! 

As the vast majority of Year 11 are staying with us at St Hilda’s College, I will be in touch with lots of 

you in the future.  If they are moving to pastures new, then this will be one of my last letters to you.  

Thank you for everything you have done to support the school and your child during their time with 

us.  We are always available to give references and support if needed.  Once part of the St Hilda’s 

Family, always a part. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Jo Code 

Headteacher 
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